
Head Teacher Message

Upcoming Dates
5th May – Bank Holiday – School is 

closed
6th May – Beat Goes On Workshop 

for Yr 4 & 6*
6th May – PTFA Ice Lolly Sale –

3:15pm in the playground
8th May – VE Day Celebrations –

Dress in red, white and blue
8th May – VE Day Lunch Menu –
Consent required by 2nd May*

w/c 12th May – Yr 6 SATS
16th May – Nursery trip to Godstone 

Farm*
*please check your email for more 

information

Friday 2nd May 2025

Attendance

This week’s attendance figures

Whole school attendance: 95%

Class % Class %

Tower 97 Golden Gate 94

Westminster 99 Lions Gate 97

Severn 95 Manhattan 96

Clifton 98 Ikuchi 96

Jubilee 87 Anji 91

Tyne 92 Auckland 96

Amb 96 Sea Cliff 94

Edenbridge Wellbeing Centre Visit 

Sevenoaks Music Festival 

PTFA Update

Our wonderful choir took part in the Sevenoaks 
Music Festival this week, delivering a joyful and 
heartfelt performance that truly impressed the 

audience.

The event was a fantastic opportunity for the 
children to shine, and they did so with confidence 
and enthusiasm. We’re incredibly proud of their 

hard work and the way they represented our 
community with such talent and spirit! 

Our year 6 prefects visited the Edenbridge Wellbeing Centre 
this week and had the opportunity to spend quality time with 

residents. 
The experience allowed the children to connect with the 
residents, share stories, and learn from each other while 

playing games and completing craft activities. The purpose was 
to strengthen bonds across generations and promote a sense 

of wellbeing for everyone involved.
Our children were truly incredible and were outstanding role 

models, and we are exceptionally proud of them. 
We are planning another visit before the summer holidays!  

The PTFA have a new committee!

Lucie Lovell – Chair
James Osborne – Secretary
Jenna Higgins – Treasurer

They are now on Instagram, so would 
love for you to give them a follow: 

@edenbridgeptfa

Events can’t run without help, so if you 
would like to volunteer (any help is 
appreciated, however small), please 
email edenbridgeptfa@gmail.com

It’s been a wonderfully sunny and incredibly busy week here at 
school, with so much happening both inside and outside the 

classroom! 

The children have made the most of the lovely weather - it has been 
wonderful to see them playing and enjoying the weather at 

playtimes. We took full advantage and managed to snap our class 
photos outside. 

We hope you enjoy the bank holiday weekend - fingers crossed the 
sunshine stays!

https://edenbridge.kent.sch.uk/parent-teacher-association/


CONGRATULATIONS & WELL DONE!

Our stars this week are: 

Sophia Lola

Jessica Pippa

Eden Junior

Jaxon Amelia

Sienna Lewis

Maisie Lily-May


